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West Virginia University
Coliege of Engineering
Attn: Reactor Director
Morgantown, WV 26505

Gentlemen:
The enclosed Information Notice is forwarded to you for informatior No

written response to this Information Notice is required. If you have any questions

related to the subject, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

< A
S Y - P
James P. O'Reil@§

Director -

Enclosure: IE Information
Notice No. 80-24
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Gentlemen:

Enclosed is 1E Information Notice No. 80-24, "Low-Level Radioactive
Waste Burial Criteria." If you generate low-level radicactive waste
which is to be disposed of by eventual burial at one of the three
commercial burial facilities in the States of Nevada, South Carolina,
or Washington, you should review and abide by the criteria tor low-level
radioactive waste form as estc'.lished by each burial site.

If you desire additional information regarding this matter, please
contact the Director of the appropriate NRC Regional Office as specified
in Appendix D, 10 CFR Part 20.

Sincerely,

R A

ames H. Snieze

Director

ivision of Fuel Facility and
Materials Safety Inspection

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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